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Edited 
1. Increased private financial support.  
2. More updates from our CEO in preparation for a successful 2018 bond measure. 
3. A comprehensive campus security plan.  
4. A plan for recruiting international students.  
5. Vigorous communication with elected officials at the local, state, and federal level. 
6. More Board advocacy at the state and national level.  
7. A comprehensive parking facilities plan.  
8. A Diversity Dashboard with an annual presentation to the Board. 
9. A well trained Mt. SAC police department. 
10. Effective community meetings regarding our facilities master planning. 
11. Full seven years of accreditation. 
12. Protection for our DACA students and other at-risk groups. 
13. Resolution of disputes and improved relations with the City of Walnut. 
14. A thorough and fair discussion on a Community Workforce Agreement (PLA). 
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Unedited 

1. To ensure that the newly-elected representatives in our area (Chen, Rubio, Newman, 
Portantino, Barger) are fully briefed on and exposed to our college.  

2. Approve another balanced budget.  
3. Increase private financial support.  
4. More update from CEO for the campus planning of the future bond measure. 
5. Have comprehensive campus security plan in place.  
6. Have a plan in place for recruiting international students, so it can be a financial resource to 

deal with the next budget cuts.  
7. The administration to have a more vigorous communication plan with the elected officials at 

the local, state, and federal level and to better prepare the board’s advocacy at the state 
and national level.  

8. Come up with a comprehensive parking facilities plan to address student parking concerns 
that includes input from students, faculty, and community members.  

9. Examine using a Diversity Dashboard, similar to that of some other colleges in the state, with 
an annual presentation given to the Board. 

10. Support the phasing in of a Mt. SAC police department that is trained to respond to students 
attending our College. 

11. Improved relations with the City of Walnut. 

12. Our upcoming community meetings in various cities regarding our facilities 
master planning is a great idea. 

13. Cultivate closer relationship with communities in our District that are not 
already in the fold. 

14. Achieve six year accreditation. 
15. Prepare for a successful 2018 bond measure. 

16. Collaborate with others so, if worse comes to worse, our DACA students and 

other at-risk groups are protected. 
17. Resolve disputes with Walnut so they stop impeding progress (or beat them 

so badly they don't mess with the College anymore). 
18. Carefully consider a thorough and fair presentation on construction 

community benefit agreement (PLA) and decide on terms to include in the 
2018 bond that will benefit Mt SAC, students, and our communities. 

19. Get the Walnut lawsuit behind us. 

 


